
 

Rob Bonta 
Attorney General  

455 GOLDEN GATE AVENUE, SUITE 11000 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-7004 

 
Public:  (415) 510-4400 

Telephone:  (415) 510-3776 
Facsimile:  (415) 703-2552 
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June 20, 2024 
Hon. Scott H. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 

RE: Alabama et al. v. California et al., No. 158 (Orig.)  
  Request for Extension of Time 
 
Dear Mr. Harris:  
 

The State of Alabama and 18 other States filed a motion for leave to file a bill of 
complaint in this case on May 22, 2024.  The response to that motion is currently due on July 22, 
2024.  

Pursuant to Rule 30.4, the States of California, Connecticut, Minnesota, New Jersey, and 
Rhode Island respectfully request that the time for filing a response be extended by 30 days.  
Under Rule 30.1, the deadline to file a response would therefore fall on August 21, 2024.  The 
requested extension of time would better enable preparation of a response that the undersigned 
counsel believes would be most helpful to the Court.  The Plaintiff States have informed us, 
through their counsel of record, that they consent to this request.    

        Respectfully submitted,  
 
        /s Julie Veroff 
 
        JULIE VEROFF 
        Deputy Solicitor General 
 
       For: ROB BONTA 
        Attorney General of California 
 
cc: Edmund G. LaCour Jr.  
 Solicitor General 
 Office of the Alabama Attorney General 
 


